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The Weyland Art Gallery at Divine Word College 
hosted an exhibit by Erin Moroney LaBelle this 
spring. The artist offered a photography workshop 
for students that focused on finding the sacred in 
ordinary surroundings. 

Just when students thought winter was over, 
Mother Nature dealt a surprise winter blast in 
April! Seizing the opportunity, these students 
went sledding on the hill in the front of campus, a 
favorite cold-weather pastime. 

The Epworth Fire Department conducted CPR 
and AED training for Divine Word College students 
and staff, providing them with essential life-
saving skills. The collaboration between the fire 
department and the college is an example of 
community partnership at its best.

Excitement filled the air as students and staff 
eagerly awaited the total solar eclipse on April 8. 
For a few minutes, everyone gazed upward, united 
in their fascination of what unfolded above them.

Some days when the sun is shining and the DWC 
courtyard is in full bloom, instructors take their 
classes outdoors. On this beautiful day in May, 
several classes were held under trees and on 
picnic tables. 

Every spring, the DWC student body conducts an 
election to select the Student Senate cabinet for 
the following year. Candidates deliver speeches 
during lunch to outline their objectives and plans 
before the voting takes place. 

“May I interest you in a sandwich?” ESL students 
infused creativity into their asking and offering 
lesson by organizing a tea party for faculty and 
staff members. These lessons are essential 
in preparing students for everyday English 
interactions.

This spring, ESL students and instructors took 
a field trip to Madison, Wisconsin, where they 
explored the Chazen Art Gallery and the State 
Capitol. The group learned about the state 
government and the legislative process. 
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